
 

 

Who:  High School Juniors or Seniors, High School Counselors, Parents of High School Juniors or Seniors 

What:  A paid summer internship with the Iowa Insurance Division (IID) for a qualifying student 

When: A 10-week program beginning approximately June 2, 2025 

Where:  IID Office located at 1963 Bell Avenue, Des Moines, Iowa  

Are you aware of a junior or senior high school student in Iowa trying to decide which career field they wish 
to pursue? Each year, the Iowa Insurance Division provides opportuniƟes to gain real world experience in 
the insurance industry through an internship as an insurance regulator. A student interested in the following 
areas may find this experience extremely appealing: 

 AccounƟng 
 Actuarial science 
 Computer science 
 Data analyƟcs 
 MathemaƟcs 
 Economics 

 

 Insurance or securiƟes sales 
 Criminal fraud and administraƟve 

invesƟgaƟons and prosecuƟons  
 Insurance legislaƟon and rulemaking 
 CommunicaƟons    
 MarkeƟng 

 

Iowa is known as a global insurance hub, largely due to being the home of nearly 200 domesƟc insurance 
companies. Iowa's insurance industry offers the most rewarding careers. The insurance industry protects 
people's livelihoods, builds wealth for the future, supports Iowa's diverse economy and gives back 
generously to communiƟes. There are approximately 50,000 jobs in Iowa's insurance industry, with average 
salaries being over $42,000 more than non-insurance industry counterparts.   

Students will gain knowledge and exposure to the Iowa Insurance Division’s responsibiliƟes to protect 
consumers by effecƟvely and efficiently providing a fair, flexible, and posiƟve regulatory 
environment. Students chosen for this role will parƟcipate in performing our regulatory duƟes in addiƟon to 
receiving insurance educaƟon course work. These individuals will learn about the Iowa Insurance Division's 
role in state-based insurance regulaƟon, which includes the supervision of insurance companies, insurance 
agencies, and insurance agents. In addiƟon to learning about each line of insurance (auto, home, life, health, 
etc.), the interns will also assist with evaluaƟng insurance company market conduct and consumer 
complaints for compliance with state insurance regulaƟons. 

We offer compeƟƟve compensaƟon and telework opportuniƟes. This opportunity is available for students 
across the state of Iowa. Students will have the opportunity to work remotely on Mondays and Fridays, and 
will be expected to report to the Des Moines office Tuesday through Thursday. Any junior or senior high 
school student who would like to explore an employment opportunity within the insurance industry through 
a summer internship with the Iowa Insurance Division may send a cover leƩer and resume to 
internships@iid.iowa.gov.  

For more informaƟon, visit our website. Apply today to insure your future tomorrow! ApplicaƟons accepted 
through February 28, 2025. 


